
Course Evaluation Policy 

Each student has a professional responsibility to provide constructive feedback to faculty, therefore, 
students are required to submit an online course evaluation for each course. Faculty and Course 
evaluations will be made available in various electronic formats and at various times throughout the 
semester. The evaluations will be sent to students’ OSU e-mail address. Students who do not complete 
the required course evaluations will be reported to Academic Affairs. All course evaluation submissions 
are confidential. If a student needs the evaluation re-sent or encounters any issues, he/she should 
contact David Juergens, OED Instructional Design Specialist (david.juergens@okstate.edu). 
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